September 14, 2016
Re: 1109 Stump Lane

Dear Planning Department,

We own and reside at 1111 Stump Lane, since 1964. We do not support the proposed changes to the
existing structure that consisted of a small pool storage area with a flat roof. An extension allowing for
bedroom and bath along with a change to a pitch roof would make it very plausible that it would be

turned into a separate unit.
Sincerely,

Martha Arencibia

Jaime Stewart

William Stewart



